
  The HVCC met on September 27, 2014 at the Ben Hill Recreation Center - The meeting was called to order at 12:10pm by President 

Tselani Lang and opened with prayer  by Claude Strickland - 

 

 The Minutes from  the June 2014 meeting were distributed and approved  

 

 The Treasurer Report was presented by Mr. Alford as follows –  

o Beginning Balance $2062.78-  

+Dues - 0 

     -Disbursements - $43.20 

Working balance total $2019.58 

                Escrow balance $5,000.00; Ending balance $7,019.58 

               
 

REPORTS 

 YARD OF THE MONTH - presented by L. Matthews – The president made an appeal to contact him if there are some desirable 

residences that should be considered for the YOTM – Winner for the month of August was  the Benford residence on Ingledale and 

the Harbour residence of Revere Road for September. 

 

OLD BUSINESS  

 SIGNS Committee - presented by Claude Strickland- two templates for sign toppers   to be displayed on the street signs of all 

entrances of Heritage Valley were presented and voted on. The sign toppers with a small tree were chosen by the community via a 

hand vote.  

NEW BUSINESS - 

 2015 OFFICER ELECTION – the President stated that no one has come forth as of yet to run for office for 2015/2016. Interested 

individuals should contact Bill Harbour 

CRIME REPORT - 

 SGt.  Carroll of ADP completed the monthly crime report and gave details of a home robbery on Rolling Green, and a car breaking 

on Mt. Gilead. The President urged residents that live on either of these streets to be on the lookout and increase alertness. Sgt 

Carroll stated that he would be the APD representative for Heritage Valley going forward as our previous representative was 

transferred to another unit in APD. Residents stated concerns regarding a tractor trailer being parked on Rolling Green Ridge and St 

Carroll stated that he would get an officer out there to take care of that.   

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS - 

 Residents expressed concerns about public works missing the lawn refuse pick-up on several streets earlier in that week and trash 

cans not being placed up against the curb. The fall clean-up was discussed and the need to have more volunteers going forward. It 

was stated that we would not proceed with having a fall clean-up due to the lack of community participation in the last spring 

clean-up. Future clean-ups will have to be re-evaluated.  

Adjournment 

 Meeting adjourned at 12:35pm  - 

                                                                                                 Cordially Submitted  

                                                                                                  Tselani Lang  

                                                                                                  President 
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